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           6th October 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

Re: Christmas Dinner 2025  

 

This year our School Christmas dinner will be on Thursday 11th December.  

If your child does not normally have school dinners and would like a 

Christmas dinner, please contact Mrs Mitchell, either by telephone or 

email her on office@misson.notts.sch.uk . The cost of the meal will be 

£3.19 and you can pay through ParentPay. If your child is in Reception, 

Year 1 or 2 and has ‘Universal Free School Meals’ they do not need to pay 

for their lunch.  

 

Christmas dinner will be Roast Turkey, sausage, stuffing, carrots, 

sprouts, and roast potatoes, with ice cream for dessert.  

 

If you have any questions regarding any of the above, please see do not 

hesitate to call into the school office. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Mitchell 

Office Manager 

 

 

Christmas Dinner 

 

My child _____________________ in Year _________ would like a  

Christmas dinner on Thursday 11th December and I have paid £3.19 on 

ParentPay. 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………….Date……………………………………………….. 

mailto:office@misson.notts.sch.uk

